
 

 

 

 

 

NEIGHBOURHOOD ALERT DEV BOARD UPDATE: 69 
 

Date: 28th April 2023 

 

Note: You are receiving this email because you are listed as a key contact involved with your organisation’s 

Neighbourhood Alert system, including senior administrators and members of the Development Board. If you 

feel you should not be on this list, please reply to feedback@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk and I will remove you. 

 

View an archive of previous updates here 

 

Dear Clare 

Email: Clare.Mills@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk 

 

This brief update is regarding the National Tilley Awards which are being organised by South Yorkshire 

Police, and funded by the Home Office.  The awards are open to any police or partner organisations 

supporting crime prevention or community safety in England, Wales, Scotland and Northern Ireland.   

 

The winner of the awards will be announced at the National Problem Solving Conference, which is due to take 

place between 3-5 October 2023. 

 

The awards are looking for innovative and effective problem oriented projects that have achieved measurable 

success in resolving issues faced by the police, partners and/or the community.   
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Tilley Awards: 1 

 

Update: 
 

 

Problem Solving and Crime Prevention – Tilley Awards 2023 

You may be in the process of finalising your application for this year’s Tilley Awards. If 

so, we are aware that the deadline for submissions has been extended to 9th May 2023, 

due to the extra bank holiday for the Coronation. 

If you would like any help using the data and reports from Neighbourhood Alert as part 

of your application, please do let me know as we do have capacity to help prior to the 

deadline. 

The reports may be particularly useful as part of the ‘Scanning’ and ‘Response’ criteria 

of the SARA model.  

https://visavltd.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/360003197874-Development-Board-Update-Archive


It might be useful to have the 2024 Tilley Awards as a future agenda item for the 

Development Board so we can help you with any applications more effectively going 

forward. 

In the meantime, good luck to everyone who is applying for this year’s awards. Please 

share your success if you are shortlisted.   

 

That concludes this brief update. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kate Algate 

Director  

VISAV Limited 
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